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CouNnTy COAL,

September 23, 2009

To:  United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 3

Attn: Patricia Pelke
Material Licensing Branch Chief

Ms. Pelke,

Good moming. The address in condition 10 of our license has changed due to the
elimination of the rural route by the post office and has been replaced with an actual
street address. The physical location of the facility where the materials are located
remains the same. Our current license number is 13-32272-01. The old address shown in
“condition 10” of this license is Route 3 Lyles Station Road, Princeton, IN. The new
address in “condition 10” needs to read 2579 West Gibson Coal Road, Princeton, IN
47670. The mailing address shown in the “Licensee” field on the license remains the
same. Please make the proper changes and send a copy of the amended license. Please
feel free to contact me by one of the means shown below if there are any questions or
concerns. Thanks and have a great day.

Regards,

-'{ %ﬁitﬁf""

John Spears

RSO

Surface Operations Manager
Gibson County Coal, LL.C
Office (812) 386-2322

Cell (812)480-1023
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